
Coronavirus (COVID-19)
Information & Resources
It’s important that we be vigilant about taking
necessary precautions against the spread of
COVID-19.  Since circumstances can change
frequently, we put this document together with the
resources we rely on to inform our decisions to
keep the St. Francis Catholic High School
community safe. St. Francis adheres to the
COVID guidelines of the Diocese of Sacramento
and the California/Sacramento Departments of Public Health.

State of California COVID-19 Response and Resources
California’s COVID-19 Response dashboard

State and local guidelines and Resources
● Sacramento County Guidance for Schools
● Current Safety Measures in CA
● Governor Newsom’s Executive Orders

Other Trusted Sources
● National Center for Disease Control (CDC) Real-time information about COVID-19
● California Department of Education Guidance for schools, colleges and universities
● California Department of Public Health COVID-19 FAQ
● Sacramento County Department of Health Services Local COVID-19 updates
● Sacramento Diocese COVID-19 response and resources

https://covid19.ca.gov/
https://www.saccounty.gov/COVID-19/Pages/ChildCare_Schools_Colleges.aspx
https://covid19.ca.gov/safely-reopening/
https://www.gov.ca.gov/category/executive-orders/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/he/hn/coronavirus.asp
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/ncov2019.aspx
https://dhs.saccounty.net/PUB/Pages/Communicable-Disease-Control/2019-Novel-Coronavirus-%282019-nCoV%29.aspx
https://www.scd.org/coronavirus

